
anaoka San’s wish is creating educational opportunities for young 
Vietnamese generations. As being in the hometown of Mr. Kanoka’s 
employees who were working in Japan, Cao Loi sub school was chosen to 

be the first construction. 
Before the project implemented, Cao Loi sub school didn’t have a separated campus. 
The teachers and students had to study inside a temple with minor facilities.  
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CAO LÔI Sub school (Ninh Sơn School)
Primary Student: 170     Teacher: 5
Opening Ceremony of 
the new school: 16/11/2017

Ninh Son commune, Viet Yen district, Bac Giang province



CSD, Mr. Kanaoka and the authority decided to 
expand the Cao Loi sub school.   

The new school will be on this place!

Cao Loi school’s Principal was the most dedicated
teacher we’re ever met



The new school was cleaned and decorated by students  



The opening ceremony of 

new school with our donors!

Welcome our donors



The donors were excited to see students’ delighted faces. 
It was more exciting that, Cao Loi Primary School, Cao Loi 
Kindergarten and Japanese Bright Kid Kindergarten were 
connected thanks to the networking with Ms. Mikiko, an 
AEFA member.
Every year, the three schools will exchange gifts as a 
symbol of Vietnam-Japan friendship. The students even 
keep in touch to each other by video call. 

A tree was planted by our donors to 
remark the school opening day.
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Our donors spent their time with the students

Arigatou gozaimasu!


